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30th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Sports Day is fast approaching. It is a fantastic opportunity for our students to showcase their athletic 
abilities and participate in a day filled with fun and friendly competition. We have scheduled the events on 
different days for different year groups to ensure that all children can fully enjoy the activities. 
 
EYFS sports day will be held on 4th July. Nursery session will take place from approximately 9.30am until 
11am. Reception session will be held from approximately 1.30pm until 3pm. 
 
For KS2, Sports Day will take place on the 5th of July. KS1 Sports Day will be held on the 6th of July. Both 
events will commence promptly at 9.30 a.m. and conclude by 12.00 p.m. 
 
To ensure that the day runs smoothly and that all children are comfortable, we kindly request that you 
ensure your child brings the following items: 

1. PE kit: Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing their PE kit, which should include 
appropriate athletic clothing such as shorts, a t-shirt, and suitable sports footwear (trainers or 
plimsolls). 

2. Water bottle: Staying hydrated is vital during physical activities. We encourage you to send your 
child with a water bottle, so they can keep refreshed throughout the day. 

3. Sun hat: If the weather is sunny, it is important to protect your child from the sun's rays. Please 
provide them with a sun hat to wear during outdoor activities. 

4. Sun cream: To ensure your child's skin is protected, we kindly ask that you apply sun cream before 
they arrive at school. If needed, please provide additional sun cream for reapplication during the 
day. 

 
In addition to the required items listed above, students are welcome to wear a t-shirt or sports top in their 
respective house colours (Red: Fire, Blue: Water, Yellow: Air, Green: Earth). 
 
We hope that Sports Day will be a memorable event for all our students, filled with enjoyment and healthy 
competition. It will be a wonderful opportunity for them to demonstrate their sporting skills and team 
spirit. Spectators are welcome. We ask that any spectators stay on the outside of the running track, in order 
to ensure that the children are able to move between their activities safely and that parents are able to 
move around and watch their children participate.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Chris Egan 
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